
   

 

One of my favourite car shows of the year is the Westbury 

Car Show held in October and organised as a fundraiser for 

the local Rotary Club. 

It attracts over 250 cars and is held on the picturesque vil-

lage green. 

Westbury is a lovely historic town about 30 km west of Laun-

ceston. 

This years event didn’t disappoint with everything from a 

1905 Brush to late model Mustangs with everything in be-

tween. 

I took my 1972 Rover  P6B 3500 V8 this year. 

Only two Humbers displayed this year - a lovely Series 2 

Vogue which is an original low mileage car and a 1926 9/20 

Roadster also unrestored and very original. 

As I keep saying, its amazing what appears at car shows 

and display days. I always see vehicles that  I haven’t previ-

ously seen which just reinforces what a large number of his-

toric and special interest vehicles there are in Tasmania. 
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Above is Ken’s 1972 P6B Rover V8. I 
used to have the 1974 model V8 in faded 
red, one of my favourite cars to drive and I 
still miss it! ~ Ed  


